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Bulletin #:  I2016-010 
 
Date:   January 28, 2016 
 
To:   District Association Administrators, Presidents 
 
CC:   OSA Board of Directors, Staff 
 
From:   Johnny Misley, Executive Director 
 
Subject:  Newly Approved OSA Operational Procedures (Updated February 2016) 

 
 
The OSA has updated and approved the OSA Operational Procedures for 2016. The updated (full) document can be 
found on the Governing Documents section of the OSA website: 
 

http://www.ontariosoccer.net/governing-documents 
 

 
Please note the link provided above will be updated to reflect the approved OSA Operational Procedures and will 
take effect immediately upon release on February 1, 2016. This annual review included multiple updates and 

changes that have been outlined in the attached ‘Major Changes’ document which will also be available on the OSA 
website for your reference.  
 
The OSA will continue to work towards keeping the Governing Documents of the Association updated and easily 
accessible to assist with the administration of the game across the province.  
 
For information or further questions regarding the OSA Operational Procedures please contact Charonne Thomasos 
cthomasos@soccer.on.ca. Clubs and their membership are asked to contact their local District Association if they 
have any questions.  
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